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Friday 7th February 2020, 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Pam Seller 

I'm sure that you will join us in wishing Mrs Seller a very speedy recovery as she has 

finally had her operation to repair her broken elbow.  Mrs Seller's class will be covered by 

Mrs Webster and Mrs Tokarski whilst she is off work but we hope to see her back in a few 

weeks time and will keep you posted. 

 

Farewells 
We have said farewell to George and Rachel who have left us today to return to St 
Hedda's School.  They were presented with special bibles in Collective Worship this 
morning.  We wish them all the best for the future. 
 

Y3/4 Peat Rigg Parent Meeting 

A meeting has been arranged on Thursday 27th February at 4pm for the parents of Year 3 

and 4 children who will be attending Peat Rigg in April for those who would like to attend.  

This is an information meeting led by Ian Thorpe from Peat Rigg.  

 

Easter Bags – Knitting Request 

If anyone is able to knit and has some spare time, we would appreciate 2 donkeys, 

approximately 4” in size and 2 grown up Jesus figures, approximately 6” in size for our 

Easter Bags.  If you think you or any of your family or friends would be willing to help, 

please let us know.  Thank you in advance! 

 

Mothering Sunday Service 

An early warning, that we will be holding our Mother’s Day service on Friday 20th March in 

St Hilda’s Church at 2pm.  We hope you will be able to join us. 

 

Clubs 

We will be starting our after school clubs after Easter.  If anyone would like to offer to run 

or support a club we would be delighted to hear from you.  Please get in touch. 
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Friends of Egton School – FOES 

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend our FOES meeting last week.  We planned 

this term’s events such as another Movie Night and a Bingo night.  More details will follow 

soon.  Our next meeting will take place in school on Monday 16th March at 3.30pm.  

Please do come along and join in the fun!  Children are welcome to stay in school whilst 

their parents attend the meeting. 

 

Fair trade Tuck Shop 

Our year 5 & 6 children take turns to run the Fairtrade Tuckshop every Friday morning at 

break-time.  We currently have Apple or Orange Juice cartons at 60p each and double 

chocolate cookies at 25p each.  All the products which we sell are Fair trade.  Please can 

we ask that if your child brings money in for fair trade, it is in a named purse or envelope.  

Thank you. 

 

Egton Village Pancake Lunch 

On 25th February 2020, from 12 noon until 2pm there will be a fundraiser Pancake Lunch. 

Held in Egton Village Hall.  This will be in aid of St Hilda’s Church.  There will be soup, 

pancakes and tea or coffee being served.  Everyone is welcome. 

 

 

 

Activities and Events taken part in: 

 Visit from Myszka from Therapy Dogs Nationwide 

 Swimming 

 Infant Forest Schools  

 Year 5 & 6 Gymnastics event 

 Year 3 & 4 Multiskills event 

 Year 1 & 2 Gymnastics event 

 Our Collective Worship theme has been Compassion, the children have been 

learning about how they can be compassionate to others and how Jesus showed 

compassion to others. 
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 Dates for your diary 

 

o Swimming    Thursdays, 27th February,  

12th & 26th March and 23rd April 

o Forest Schools - Juniors Thursday 13th February 

o Break up for Half Term   Friday 14th February at 3.15pm 

o Return to School  Monday 24th February at 9.00am 

o Peat Rigg Parents Meeting Thursday 27th February at 4pm, Egton School  

 Year 3 / 4 Parents only  

o World Book Day  Friday 6th March 

o Mothering Sunday Service Friday 20th March at 2.00pm in St Hilda’s Church 

o Parent Consultations   Tuesday 31st March & Wednesday 1st April 

o End of term Easter Service Friday 3rd April at 2.00pm in St Hilda’s Church 

o Break up for Easter    Friday 3rd April at 3.15pm 

o Training Day    Monday 20th April  

o Return to School   Tuesday 21st  April at 9.00am 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Liz Orland 

Headteacher 
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TRAIN TO TEACH EVENT - STEPHEN JOSEPH THEATRE SCARBOROUGH  

  

Join us on Saturday 8th February 10AM - 12.30PM to find out more about training to teach 

in schools in our local area. 

We will be joined by a variety of providers from around the region offering advice and 

information regarding a career in teaching. 

  

If schools could promote this event to families and colleagues who may be 

interested in a career in teaching, we would be very grateful. 

More information can be found at http://www.eskvalleyteachingalliance.co.uk/what-

we-do/initial-teacher-training-itt/ or contact Sharon Markham 07975 297780. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Eskdale Festival of the Arts 

2020 

Music Taster Afternoon 

For 

Key Stage 2 Students 
Thursday 12th March 

2.00 – 5.00pm 

at 

Whitby Spa and Pavilion 
Want to play a 

musical instrument? 

Do you enjoy singing but need an audience? 

Join us on March 12th. 

 

http://www.eskvalleyteachingalliance.co.uk/what-we-do/initial-teacher-training-itt/
http://www.eskvalleyteachingalliance.co.uk/what-we-do/initial-teacher-training-itt/

